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In Appreciation 

The high quality of the papers that appear in this publication is a tribute not only to the 
obvious efforts of the authors represented but also to the unheralded, though essential, ef- 
forts of the reviewers. It is to the reviewers' dedication to upholding the high standards of 
their profession that this note pays tribute. We acknowledge with appreciation their impor- 
tant contribution to the success of this journal. The following individuals served as guest/in- 
vited reviewers for Volume 27 of the Journal of Forensic Sciences. 
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Announcement 

The Australian Forensic Science Society announces that the 8th International Forensic 
Sciences Symposium will be held 26-30 Sept. 1983 in Perth, Western Australia. For addi- 
tional information, contact: 

Dr. Derek Alan Pocock 
Box F 312 
Perth, Western Australia 6000 
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